
From: Ortiz, Monique, EMNRD on behalf of Parks, NM, EMNRD
To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Proposed fee changes
Date: Friday, March 15, 2024 1:44:11 PM

 
 
From: 2001ultraclassic@gmail.com <2001ultraclassic@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 4:52 PM
To: Parks, NM, EMNRD <nm.parks@emnrd.nm.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposed fee changes

 

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

I would like to offer some input regarding the proposed state park fee changes.
 
My wife and I are both retired. We live primarily on social security and since our income
is limited the proposed fee changes would have a large impact on us.
 
We purchase an annual camping pass and going camping is our source of entertainment
in the summer. We enjoy visiting the beautiful NM state parks and with the proposed fee
increases it would cost us  a considerable amount to camp each night in the
campgrounds.
 
Please consider an alternative at least for senior citizens so that we may continue to go
camping for an affordable amount.
 
Thank You.
Bob and Wendy Gargac
285 Lambert Hills Blvd.
Cimarron NM 87714
214-208-4030
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